
Bergen County Prosecutor Mark Musella announces that, for the first time in our history, 

this year’s Bergen County Youth Police Academy must be cancelled, due to the 

coronavirus pandemic.  Please know that we are saddened by this news, but in these 

uncertain times, the cadets’ safety must be our first priority. 

  

We extend our best wishes for completing your school year while staying healthy and 

safe, and we look forward to welcoming your high school students in next summer’s Youth 

Police Academy. 
  
Regards, 
  
Bergen County Prosecutor’s Office 
  
 

 


